
FEEDBACK ANALYSIS 2022-23 

 

Student’s feedback 

          The majority of students expressed satisfaction with the college's curriculum and 

syllabi. They find them well-designed and suitable for their academic needs. Students 

generally believe that the teachers effectively deliver the syllabus during the academic 

session, with high-quality teaching methods. A small percentage of students had some 

concerns about the syllabus not meeting their expectations, indicating room for 

improvement. 

 Students appreciate the teaching techniques used by teachers, though a minority find the 

teaching aids to be inadequate. The assessment and evaluation system is generally 

perceived as fair but there is a small group of students who think they could be improved.  

Students express a desire for more experiential learning opportunities, such as 

internships, workshops, seminars, and field trips. 

Suggestions from Students: 

1.  Promote activities that enhance critical thinking, argumentative skills and 

experiential learning. 

2.   Utilize smart classrooms more frequently. 

3.   Facilities and infrastructure for sports need to be enhanced 

 

  Parents' Feedback: 

             Parents are generally satisfied with the college's academic and extracurricular 

activities, as well as their children's safety and non-discrimination. They appreciate the 

mentor program and find the content delivery and evaluation system to be reasonably 

satisfactory. They are satisfied with content delivery and transparency. Parents suggest 

redefining and redesigning courses to align with evolving market demands, making them 

more competitive and creative. 

 Teachers' Feedback: 

         Teachers are moderately satisfied with the prescribed syllabi/curriculum, but there 

are mixed feedback regarding flexibility and participation in curriculum decisions. Many 

teachers believe that courses should be designed more democratically, with increased 

teacher involvement in syllabus development. Teachers have varying opinions on 



whether the syllabi have enriched their own knowledge, but most agree that they have 

moderately enriched themselves through the teaching process. 

 Alumni Feedback: 

              Most alumni find the syllabi relevant and beneficial for their careers. Alumni 

appreciate the holistic development opportunities provided by the college. Their views on 

the transparency of evaluation systems and student-centered initiatives are mixed but 

have improved in recent years. 

Suggestions from Alumni: 

Encourage research oriented activities among students. 

Regular   up gradation of syllabi to match prominent institutions. 

Make sports a mandatory part of the curriculum. 

Incorporate more skill-oriented programs to prepare students for self-employment. 

     Actions Taken: 

1. Feedback was analyzed and shared with the principal and staff council. 

2. The IQAC planned activities for the upcoming year based on the feedback. 

3. Department-wise plans for student-centric learning activities were requested from 

teachers. 

4. Virtual guest lectures by experts from various fields were organized to diversify student 

exposure. 

5. Technological upgrades for more ICT usage were done 

6. Introduction of additional skill development courses was initiated. 

7. The college is upgrading its sports facilities with synthetic turf for volleyball and 

basketball. 

8. An arts block is being expedited to provide more interactive classrooms. 

9. The existing Principal's residence has been demolished to make way for new 

construction. 

 

 



 


